
 

Our District has developed a Wellness Policy that is focused on improving the health of 
students.  The policy was developed by the Wellness Committee that includes teachers, 
parents, administrators, students, and the district nurse. 

Volunteers are welcome to join our Wellness Committee at any time.  Please contact 
Dee Matthys, School Nutrition Coordinator, for more information at 608-221-7660. 

New Federal requirements regarding School Wellness Policies went in to effect in the 
Fall of 2012.  The Wellness Committee met in Spring of 2012 to review these new 
requirements and to assess the District’s current Wellness Policy.  No amendments to 
the policy were made at this time. 

Building administrators are responsible for implementing and enforcing the Wellness 
Policy at their building.  All district employees are responsible for implementing and 
complying with this policy. 

 


